
We are inclusive, confident, and enterprising learners who are brave, curious, 

optimistic, and kind. We are ready to embrace the future! 
 

KIND HANDS, KIND FEET, KIND WORDS, KIND ACTIONS 
 

    

 

 
CONTACT US ON 

 
01752 225314 

http://hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk/ 

http://www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 
 

hydepark.office@horizonmat.com 

 

The last day of last term was a Royal Day at Hyde Park 

Schools. Across the schools, the children celebrated Her 

Royal Highness, Queen Elizabeth II. Throughout the 

day, the children researched what was the Jubilee, who 

is our queen, the role of the monarchy, and discussed 

changes they would like to see over the next 70 years. 

The children enjoyed a Royal Picnic and a lovely 

rendition from the Year 6 children. The day was ended 

with the children receiving a commemorative pin for 

them to remember the festive day in years to come. 

Please see highlights of the day below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Celebration   

FRIDAY, 10TH JUNE 2022 

http://hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk/
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Thank you to all members of staff for all your 

hard work in making this a memorable 

experience for the children. 

 

 

 

 

Boccia Competition 

In the last week of term, we were proudly 

represented by children from Hyde Park 

Schools at a Boccia Sporting event. The 

children learnt how to play boccia and 

developed their skill and tactical thinking 

whilst working as a team. The children had a 

fantastic time and embraced the 

opportunity to play with other schools. 
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National Thank a Teacher Day 

Whilst we celebrated Her Royal Highness, we also took 

the time to celebrate all our members of staff in 

recognition of their hard work and dedication to Hyde 

Park Schools. Again, we say thank you to our staff. 

 

 

Congratulations 

Last term, our very own Elijah embarked on a 9.7-mile 

castle trek from Okehampton Castle to Lydford Castle 

with his Local Beaver group. Elijah has raised lots of 
monies for the Guide Dog Charity. Congratulations 

Elijah, we are super proud of you. 
 

 

Congratulations 
Last term, Valli in our Early Years was awarded 2 

trophies in football for Managers Player and 

Developed and Improved Player. Congratulations 

Valli, we are super proud of you. 

  
Nut free School 

Please be reminded that we are a ‘nut free’ school 

and we kindly ask that any food items that 

contain nuts are not brought into school. Thank 

you for your understanding as we have children 

with severe allergies. 

 

 

 

 

Comic Strip Competition 

To celebrate 10 years since the London 2012 

Olympic and Paralympic Games, this term Get Set 

to Eat Fresh is challenging schools to enter our 

Design a Comic Strip Competition. We want pupils 

to showcase what the future of the Games will 

look like and to use their creativity and 

imagination to illustrate their vision! 

Enter by Friday 24 June 2022 for the chance to 

win great prizes, including £1,000 for your 

school and £100 Aldi Vouchers with a Team 

GB and ParalympicsGB goody bag for the 

winning pupil! The overall winner's comic will 

also be printed in an Aldi leaflet – with around 2 

million copies shared in Aldi stores across the 

country! 
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Cedar Henry 

Ash  Charlie 

Oak Stefan 

Beech Sienna 

Poplar Olivia  

Willow Charlotte M 

Holly Annabel 

Elm  Esme 

Sycamore  Leo Gashi 

Keller Jayan F 

Seacole Oskar K 

Barnado 
Reuben M 

Attenborough Erin 

Curie Isabella 

Hawking Amelie K 

Ghandi Izzy R 

King Lola 

Mandela Ava Rose 

Pankhurst Honor  

Douglass Matthew M 

Dickens Lucas 

Nominations for being optimistic. 

Cedar Molly 

Ash  Elijah 

Oak Matilda 

Beech Isabella 

Poplar Charlie  

Willow Juliette 

Holly Freddie 

Elm  Lucas 

Sycamore  Una L 

Keller Poppy 

Seacole Agnese 

Barnado 
Sophie R 

Attenborough Darcy 

Curie Isla 

Hawking Isra R 

Ghandi Isaac F 

King Sam K 

Mandela Nasim 

Pankhurst Samuel  

Douglass Mia H 

Dickens Olivia A 

 
 

Mon 13th / Tues 14th  September 2022 EYFS parent sessions 

Weds 15th / Thurs 16th  September 2022 Y3 parent sessions 

Wednesday 15th June Inclusion football event 

Thursday 16th June Year 4 trip to Plym Bridge 

Friday 17th June Brickfields Athletics Competition 

JUNE 


